



August 25, 2021


Dear Valued Customer-


It is clear, the difficulties in obtaining raw materials to manufacture our product, is not going away as fast 
as we would like. The price continues to rise in procurement of these necessary petrochemicals. 


We are enacting an additional .03 cent surcharge on our FRP material effective September 1, 2021. This 
will be attached to all orders that ship on or after this date.


As stated in our prior price increase announcements, we closely monitor the petrochemicals markets 
and once we see relief, the surcharges will be relaxed.


We recognize and appreciate the continued support that you, as our loyal customers continue to provide 
us. 


Very Sincerely,


Tom Ross	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Tim Zwilling


National Sales Manager, FRP	 	 	 	 	 SVP of Sales, Marketing and Product


tom_ross@panolam.com	 	 	 	 	 tim_zwilling@panolam.com
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